










October 21, 2016
John J Christian
CAPA
65 Franklin Street
Boston, MA 02110

Dear John,
Hello, my name is Sara Alessandra Hutson, and I am writing with the goal of furthering the mission statement of CAPA. I am a Graphic Designer and Honors Student at Murray State University, about to graduate in December, 2017. 
I studied abroad in Italy in the summer of 2015 and have cherished the experience ever since. It was a truly inspirational experience that gave me an entirely new grasp on the world and its interworking.  In my travels, I walked through the streets of Florence, Siena, Rome and Ostia as well as many other sites in between. I visited museums that benefited my major studies that had priceless pieces of artwork, sculptures of students long gone, and countless religious sites. One thing that I remember striking me as I visited all of these places was the barrier of language. I could never have an in-depth conversation with most of these people, and because of that so much that I wanted to learn was out of my grasp.11 Deepwood drive   Lexington, Kentucky   (859) 200-5908
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I was immediately interested when I found your advertisement looking for a Graphic Designer, and saw your mission statement. I was raised by an educator, and believe education and experiences like studying abroad to be essential to a person’s life. I wish to further the efforts of your company in any way that I can. I believe that I am capable of doing so with my skills in Graphic Design, which include my background in Adobe Programs like Illustrator, Photoshop and InDesign, as well as my experience with Web Design. However, I also believe that I am uniquely qualified from having studied abroad in one of the major cities that your Education Network is stationed in, Florence. 
In conclusion, I would be delighted to work with you, and further the goals of CAPA in any way that I can. I would be glad to meet with you for an interview at CAPA’s annual meeting or elsewhere at your convenience. I am enclosing copies of my resume, a link to my online website, three letters of recommendation and my Artist Biography. In the meantime, I can be reached at the above home address and phone number (or by email). I thank you for your consideration and look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely yours,

Sara Hutson

Enclosures:
Resume
Online Portfolio Link
Letters of Recommendation
Artist Biography

